

**TEST 3- part 2**

VII. Read the passage, and then decide whether the sentences are *True* or *False*.

When Ana lived in Brazil, she joined a riding club. It was brilliant! She learned how to ride and how to look after a horse. Now she lives in the US and there isn't a club in her village but it isn't a problem. Her friend lives on a farm and she has two horses, so twice a week (Wednesdays and Fridays) after school she goes there to ride with her friend. Ana thinks she's lucky!

66. Ana learned to ride in the US.

67. She also learned how to take care of horses.

68. The village in the US where she lives does not have a riding club.

69. Ana lives on a farm.

70. Ana rides horses at the weekend.

**VIII. Read the text, and answer the questions below.**

In the 1970s, skateboarding suddenly became very popular. At first, skateboarders move slowly on flat, smooth area. Then they began to ride quickly. This is called 'freestyle' skateboarding. Soon they were skateboarding skillfully up ramps and doing tricks in the air. This is called 'ramp' skateboarding. Then they started skateboarding and doing tricks on the street. This was 'street-style' skateboarding – a combination of freestyle and ramp. For this, the skateboarders needed protective clothing such as knee and elbow pads and helmets. This allowed them to skateboard safely.

Today skateboarding is still a very popular sport, and there are lots of competitions

71. When did skateboarding become very popular?

72. What are the three styles of skateboarding?

73. What was 'street-style' skateboarding?

74. Why do 'street-style' skateboarders need protective clothing?

75. Do you think skateboarding is a very popular sport now? Why or why not?

**IX. Write correct sentences, using the words or phrases given.**

76. I/ take part/ swimming competition/ school/ last week/ and/ win/ third prize.

77. I/ can't/ soccer /classmates/ this afternoon/ because/ I/ visit/ my grandmother/ hospital.

78. I/ should/ finish/ homework/ before/ play/ sports.

80. Soccer/ or football/ most/ popular sport/ Viet Nam.

----- **THE END** -----